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Dear Honorable Oregon State Legislators; 

SB 348 is another poorly written, rushed piece of legislation that seeks to disarm the 

law abiding, legal and honest citizens of Oregon. Further restrictions such as SB 348 

proposes, is empty and ineffective legislation that does nothing to address “unlawful 

possession of firearms!” Why not write meaningful legislation that seeks to address 

the crimes perpetrated by criminals with guns. Furthermore; recidivism rates and the 

failure to rehabilitate criminals should be the foremost concern and priority for 

legislators!  

Please don’t embarrass Oregon State on the National level by ramrodding another 

lousy piece of legislation that violates the 2nd amendment rights of law abiding 

citizens. 

Respectfully submitted. 


